
 

 

 

Date:  12/4/2023 

 

Attn:  FCC Office of Engineering and Technology / UL Verification Services TCB 

 

Subject: Request for Confidentiality 

 

FCC ID: 2AK3W-POLARIS 

 

To Whom It May Concern: 

 

Pursuant to the provisions of Sections 0.457 and 0.459 of the Commission’s rules (47 CFR §§ 0.457, 

0.459), we are requesting the Commission to withhold the following attachments as confidential 

document from public disclosure indefinitely.  

 

• Schematic Diagram 

• Block Diagram 

• Theory of Operation 

• Internal Photos 

 

This device is made for industrial plants, installed and maintained by PaneraTech’s own personnel. 

It is not available to the general public. The manufacturers and the PaneraTech enters into an NDA 

which allows PaneraTech personnel to enter the plant, and install and maintain the equipment. Above 

mentioned documents contains detailed system and equipment description are considered as 

proprietary information in operation of the equipment.  The public disclosure of above documents 

might be harmful to our company and would give competitor an unfair advantage in the market. 

Additionally, the device is only serviceable by professional designated technicians under a Non-

Disclosure Agreement (NDA), an exhibit of which is included here. 
 

 

It is our understanding that all measurement test reports, FCC ID label format and correspondent 

during certification review process cannot be granted as confidential documents and those 

information will be available for public review once the grant of equipment authorization is issued.   

 

Best Regards 

 

 
Yakup Bayram 

CEO 

PaneraTech, Inc. 

 

 

 

 


